CELEBRATING
THE SUFFRAGETTE
MOVEMENT
IN SURREY

‘THE MARCH
OF THE
WOMEN'’

A Talk by

Rosie Everritt
Suffragette Project Archivist, Surrey History Centre

Wednesday, 18t" April 2018 at 6.30pm
Ewell Library, Bourne Hall,
Spring Street, Ewell KT17 1UF

This meeting is open to the public, so do join us. Entry is FREE

Organised as part of its 16t Annual General Meeting by

LOCAL AND FAMILY HISTORY CENTRE



